
 

 

 
 
27 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 10 Digital Information Technology Booster  
 
 

This letter is to inform you of the upcoming Digital Information Technology (DIT) coursework booster 
session that will run during the Easter holidays on Wednesday 3 April 2024 from 10:00 am to 2:00 
pm. Your child will need to make use of this session as well as the after-school sessions scheduled on 
Monday and Friday from 3:15 pm to 4:15 pm, during term time, up to 1 May 2024. This will give them 
the best opportunity to: 
 

• Complete outstanding activities for their coursework 

• Take advantage of additional support from their class teacher 

• Make use of specific software required to complete coursework tasks. 
 
We recommend that your child aims to attend the Easter Booster session or the after-school sessions 
during term time.  
 
Sessions will not take place if there are whole school events, such as staff training, however, these 
will be communicated to the students in advance.  
 
Please confirm your child’s attendance to the Easter booster session on Wednesday 3 April by emailing 
me at f.satari@kenstimpson.org.uk. 
  
If you would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr F. Satari  
Head of Faculty: Technology & Computing 
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